

LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES STAFF REPORT

ITEM NO. 4.1

DATE: August 28, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Library Board of Trustees

FROM: Anwan Baker, Library Director

SUBJECT: Presentation on the Library's New "Be a Kid Librarian" Pilot Program

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff recommends the Library Board of Trustees receive the presentation.

DECISION TYPE

SUMMARY

Finding innovative ways to engage patrons as a Library is something that staff are regularly pursuing. The idea around kids having an opportunity to create a temporary display at the Library developed out of a suggestion from the Library Board of Trustees at the April 24, 2025, meeting.

DISCUSSION

Staff took the suggestion mentioned above and developed the "Become a Kid Librarian" pilot program. The program is for children ages 8 to 12 and allows a limited number of children to sign up to make a book display at the Civic Center Library's Youth Room to showcase their favorite books, authors, or topics.

ATTACHMENTS

1. "Become a Kid Librarian" Presentation

Prepared by: Nathan Brumley

Assistant Library Services Director